
A DEADLY TREE 
DISEASE HAS 
BEEN FOUND 

NEARBY.
Huanglongbing, a 

devastating plant disease, 
has been found in your 

community. 

All citrus varieties — 
including mandarin, orange, 
tangerine, kumquat, pomelo 

and lemon trees — are at 
risk. Infected citrus trees will 
die and need to be removed 
from yards to protect other 

nearby trees.



 COOPERATE
Agriculture crews are 
working in the area to 
find and stop the disease. 
Please allow them to 
access your property.

 DON’T MOVE CITRUS
Do not transport citrus fruit, plant 
clippings or trees because you could 
spread the disease. Never bring 
citrus here from other countries.

 REMOVE YOUR TREE
If you do not care for your citrus tree, 
proactively remove it. Fewer trees 
mean fewer opportunities for the 
disease to spread.

SAVE YOUR 
COMMUNITY’S CITRUS
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